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IN THIS SYNAPSE THE
2020-2021 STATE

OFFICERS SAY THEIR
GOODBYES!



THANKTHANK
YOUYOU  

AZHOSA!AZHOSA!



ADVISORS

Ms. Liz and Ms. Michala, thank you
for such an amazing year. Your
guidance was very helpful and
inspirational. Ms. Liz thank you for
everything you've done for me this
year. Our 1:1 will sure be missed. 

MEMBERS

Hello members of Arizona HOSA! I
am so thankful for all the
opportunities and experiences you
have provided for me when you
believed in me enough to vote for
me as the 2020-2021
Historian/Reporter.  This year hasn’t
been easy with the pandemic, but I
wouldn't change my experience. If I
had the chance to relive it all again I
would and I owe it all to you. I can't
wait to see what everyone does this
new year. 

TEAM

For only meeting once I sure do love
you guys! You guys were there for
me every time I needed you guys,
thank you! I will sure miss our team
meetings and the times we would
meet to practice a presentation.
Please know I am grateful and will
always be there for you guys. 



Thank you for allowing me to have
the opportunity of representing
our grand organization this year.
The state officer team could not

have done it with out you. This
term has definitely been different,

but we all made it work. All the
memories and all of the wonderful

students and advisors that I met
will never be forgotten. 

TO ALL AZ HOSA
MEMBERS...

REGION 2 VP MAISY SALCIDO-LUGO

REGION

2 VP

OUT!

THANK

YOU

HOSA!



What a year it has been! For my
last synapse article I'd like to

briefly share my time as a state
officer. I remember getting

elected and being so excited,
not at all prepared for what the
world had in store. Even though
this year was completely virtual,
I still grew so much as a person

and am so thankful for this
opportunity. I am so grateful for

every conference I attended,
every chapter visit I got to do,

and every friend I made! I'd also
like to thank my team for always

doing their best and working
hard to make AZ HOSA an even
better organization! I'll never

forget this experience and I am
so glad I got to share this year
with all of you. Thank you for

letting me be your Region 4 VP
and with that, I'll see you

around!
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MY STATE OFFICER

EXPERIENCE

HELLO ARIZONA HOSA! 
Can you believe it is April already! This is the last synapse of the year
and similar to every year the officers try to write a farewell and reflect
on our experiences. I will be talking about my experience for the past
year serving as your Post-Secondary/Collegiate Vice President. It has
been an honor serving this organization for two years and I am so glad I
had the opportunity to lead and meet the members of Arizona HOSA. 

Although this past year has been completely different than what I
expected it to be, it was still a unique experience. Working along with
the rest of the state officers from day one to try and make the best of
this year and accomplish as many things as we could while also
accommodating for all the differences with everything moving to the
virtual format. 

Attending the first Virtual Leadership Conference and the first-ever
Global Leadership Academy was also a unique experience because
although everything was virtual that did not stop the love that HOSA
members have for each other as we still participated in HOSA spirit
week from home and shared our unique experiences through social
media and tagged each other as we participated in different virtual
challenges to ensure that we are still utilizing the benefit of meeting
new people within this organization and connecting with others! 

Overall, even though I wish things could have been different this year
and I had the opportunity to meet members in person and connect with
them more individually, I will forever be grateful for the experience and
the memories that I shared through my time here. With that being said
your Post-Secondary/Collegiate Vice President is signing off for the
last time! 

- Fatma Khalaf
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Charli Wilson



What a journey! Looking back at my experience as Arizona HOSA’s
Secretary, it was nothing like I would have imagined. I remember being

super nervous on the day of interviews, literally shaking on my drive
there. Little did I know that it would be the first and only time I would

meet my fellow State Officers in-person. Although my time on the
Arizona HOSA State Officer Team was all virtual, I will forever cherish it.

 
Through the many leadership conferences I attended, I have learned

what my leadership style is and how I can use it to better relay my ideas
and help my team. 



Not only did I learn new leadership techniques, my confidence definitely
boosted. Public speaking used to be something I dreaded, but being in
this position, I got to attend many different conferences where I talked

to other leaders throughout the country and got to attend virtual
chapter visits where I got to interact with members of other chapters.

Both helped me get over my fear of public speaking. 

Though those initial butterflies never really go away, I feel confident in
myself and what I am saying. I also got to work alongside some
amazing people that have taught me how to look at things from

different perspectives that I would never have thought of on my own. 

 If I am being honest, I am not a very touchy-feely type of person, but I
just wanted to say that I enjoyed every second of being a State Officer
for Arizona HOSA, through both the tough and good times. I hope my

Officer Team knows how grateful I am that I got to serve alongside
them because they are all such amazing people and I cannot wait to see

where they are headed next!  



I am thankful I had this
experience and hope that those

who continue in this position find
just as much satisfaction and joy.



SEE YOU NEXT

TIME!

Get Connected with Us!

@azhosa @Arizona HOSA @ArizonaHOSA

As the 2021-2022 state officers

take over!


